
 

 

  
 
 
Monday 16th May 2022 
 
This week in Reception 
This week we will be continuing our bear theme, finding out facts about bears and finishing 
our sewing.  

 
Phonic focus for this week 
This week we will working on phase 4, reading and spelling CVCC words and high 
frequency words. We will introduce the tricky words ‘have’ and ‘like’.  

 
English and Topic 
We will be looking at non-fiction books, specifically looking at bear facts. We will write a simple 
fact page about one type of bear using capital letters, finger spaces and full stops.  
 
Maths 
This week will be recapping addition and subtraction, writing number sentences and using a 
number line to count on and back.  

 
What can you do at home? 
1. Please practise reading and writing the high frequency words.  

2. Practise reading and writing phase 3 digraphs and trigraphs 

3. Please listen to/read with your child and make comments in the reading 
record. Please keep this in their book bags each day as we regularly 
check these and update them.  

4. Practise writing a rhyming string- cat- fat- rat. Give your child a starting 
word and ask them to write that word and then a list of ones that rhyme.  

5. Practise addition and subtraction facts by counting on or back.  

6. Share information books and practise finding information. Can your child use the contents 
page?  

7. Practise sentence writing. Find a picture of anything that interests your child in a magazine or 
on the internet and ask your child to write about it. Try to do this 2 or 3 times a week.   

 

Action points 
★Show and Tell will be on Friday 20th May for Group 3. The theme is Maths games – please 
can you make a simple game with your child, for them to play with others in school. This could be a 
“board game” with numbers 1-20 or beyond and some rules on how they move or it could be a 
pairs game for either number or shape.  
★PE is on a Monday this half term; we will be doing Athletics with a PE coach. 
★Please ensure that your child has a named water bottle in school every day. 
★Please remember to bring library books on Tuesday.   
 
 

Thank you to all the parents who helped with sewing last week.  
 
If you have any concerns, please feel free to come and chat to one of us. 
 
Reception Team. 


